
I would be apposed to cancelling eviction notices, for the following reasons.  Some of which you have 
alluded to, but as a owner manager of 3bdrm. Homes, here is my delema; 1. I'm 68 years old, self 
employed, living off of 3 rentals, trying to provide housing but stay in business. 2. I have allready paid 
linn county 88 bucks for judge to do eviction, only 7 days yet, to regain my property.  3.  Paid the Sherriff 
45 bucks to serve the notice of eviction.  4. Bad deal renters decided not to pay rent...part of Nov. Dec. 
Jan. Feb. Now March....$7200.   5.  They shoot their guns day and night, have the whole neighborhood 
upset, and burn mattresses, stinking up the area.  6. Good neighbors, are complaining of stolen wallets, 
etc.  7. This has gone on too long, and Linn Co. needs a quicker way to evict non-payors.  Please, please, 
don't cancel, terminations, allready in  the process, and kill the spirit of Oregonian landlords, who want 
to move to Idaho, to get away from Gov. Kate Brown.  If they cancel evictions to move out, I,m afraid 
Oregon tax payers, will see a finacial meltdown.  Thank you, James Garber.  
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